
ACS Athens Elementary School Principal’s Coffee  

Wednesday, October 2, 2019 
  

AGENDA 

★ Congratulations to the PTO for a successful Back to School BBQ & lovely PTO 

Calendars 

★ Introductions and setting intention

 

★ Ms. Patti Lakin guest author for students in grades 3-5 on October 11, 2019. To 

learn more about Ms. Lakin visit ​http://www.patricialakin.com/​ ​but don’t share 

with your children as all of this will be viewed and instructed during school. 

★ Public Bookstore to house Ms. Lakin’s books as of Monday, October 7th 2019. 

★ MAP Testing ​- ES Mini-Workshop parent sessions to be announced after testing 

is complete. We’ll present tips to parents on how to interpret scores at home. 

★ OXI Day No School, Calendar Days match email titles & ½ days, too. 

★ Child Illness​ - If children are ill, please make sure to keep them home until they 

have fully recovered.  Should a relapse occur, it can be very serious.  Flu shots 

registration: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesZI2MOFbUJVgsYVUg1WfHBoTPC

p0KmulW969fKrz40R4fLA/viewform  

 

★ Library books - checking out for books continues regardless of MAP testing. 

Classes are held in the classroom during the morning. 

★ GDPR - reminders 

Dear Elementary School Parents and Guardians, 

This letter is to inform you that, according to the 2018 EU regulation on Personal               
Data Protection (GDPR) and its recent adoption by the Greek Law in August 2019,              
our school can no longer be distributing the student contact lists by our             
homeroom teachers. This is for the protection of your personal information and            
the liability the school has in processing (distribution) of such information.  

http://www.patricialakin.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesZI2MOFbUJVgsYVUg1WfHBoTPCp0KmulW969fKrz40R4fLA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesZI2MOFbUJVgsYVUg1WfHBoTPCp0KmulW969fKrz40R4fLA/viewform


We understand this may cause issues with the Elementary School families as            
creating playdates and party arrangements for our younger students will be           
impacted. However, this legislation has affected all of our school procedures and            
we ask for your understanding of this imposition. We do hope that events during              
the school year will provide you with opportunities to mingle and share your             
contact details with each other.  

We are looking forward to seeing you all at our Back to School Orientation during               
the school day on Thursday, September 26th, as well as the PTO BBQ after school               
on Friday, September 27th. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Upcoming Events in October 

16 - Half Day  

17-18 Pumpkin Sales 

25 Pumpkin Patch & Halloween Carnival 

28 No School in observance for OXI Day 


